Past Issues Translate ▼

RSS 🔊



Subscribe

Our December Newsletter



In this final newsletter edition of 2024, we would like to sum up our celebrations of people, recent events, and to set the tone for the upcoming year.

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to our entire community and partners for your support - your contributions have been instrumental in making this year bountiful and memorable.

May this holiday season fill your heart with love, your home with joy, and your life with peace, laughter and good health. Happy holidays, and our very best wishes to you and your family for the year ahead!



A chat with Ms Nur Zulaikha

Fondly known as Zu, Nur Zulaikha began her journey with ELC Malaysia as an intern during her studies at University of Putra Malaysia (UPM). She's now a full fledged graduate with a Bachelor of Arts in English Language and Linguistics and embracing her role as the Event and Student Affairs' Executive with us for the past few months.

She stumbled upon ELC early on and found the role both exciting and fulfilling. She has been passionate about building connections, supporting students, and making sure the mobility programme runs like clock-work. We've been inspired by her enthusiasm and commitment, as well as the personal growth she has demonstrated along the way.

We're excited to have Zu on board and can't wait to see all that she will accomplish in her journey with us.

Read more about Zu's journey →

What our students say about us



Kamoliddin Bobokhonov, Uzbekistan

Kamoliddin, who attended Kazak Federal University was awarded the Best Student of the Year in 2019 in Tatarstan. We are delighted that he has chosen ELC Malaysia to study English to improve his skills.

We had the opportunity to conduct a brief interview with Datuk Lau Wai Cheng and Kamoliddin at our Bukit Bintang school

premise.

Read more about his testimonial →



Pierre K, France

"ELC provides a comprehensive learning experience in a multicultural environment, offering a lot of chances to practice English. The school's convenient location in Kuala Lumpur adds to the experience, making it easy for me to enjoy the vibrant lifestyle of the city. The fat that ELC arranged accommodations make the decision to join even easier."

Read more about his testimonial \rightarrow

Our Year End Festivities

To wrap up an extraordinary year, we celebrated our annual School Christmas Party in style. A good spread of festive food, games, laughter, and memories with our teachers, staff, friends and family.





Copyright (C) 2024 English Language Company. All rights reserved.



Our mailing address is: